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15 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I wanted to get in contact with you to explain how we are going to manage completion 
of the upcoming mocks for those students who have been required to self-isolate 
recently. 
 
We have set up a Google Classroom especially for those who are self-isolating.  
Through this virtual classroom, students will be able to access their mock papers at 
the scheduled date and time, according to the mock timetable. 
 
Students will join a Google Meet link on the Classroom and an assignment for the 
paper they are due to sit will become available to access five minutes before the mock 
will start. 
 
Students will be asked to keep their camera on for the duration of the paper and we 
will ask that the camera is angled at them completing their work.  We will also ask that 
students put their sound on mute so as not to disturb others.  The sessions will be 
recorded and a member of the Sixth Form office will be invigilating throughout. 
 
Please note that if your son/daughter is entitled to Exams Access Arrangements, these 
will be factored into the individual assignments that will be set and clear instructions 
will be provided. 
 
When students have finished the paper they will then upload pictures of all their work 
straightaway via the set assignment.  We will use these images to compare what work 
is handed into the Exams Office when they return to school to the pictures that are 
taken at the time. 
 
If your child has any issues on the day please contact sixthform@beaumont.school.  
This will ensure that a member of the team can deal with any issues swiftly. 
 
I want to take this opportunity to wish your son/daughter all the best.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Tolley 
Head of Sixth Form 
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